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Dear Valued Customer, 

Nicor Gas will be completing a public improvement project in your 

neighborhood. As part of this work, we will be replacing gas service 

lines. To complete this work, we must open small holes in the 

parkway and near your meter to safely access the main and replace 

the service line that connects the natural gas main to your property. 

The project is expected to begin in mid-April and conclude in October. 

During this work, your natural gas service will be off for approximately 

four hours. You will receive an additional communication closer to the 

project start date in your immediate area. If you are unable to be 

home, please contact Nicor Gas at 888-642-6748 to restore your 

service at a time that is convenient for you. 

We take great care in implementing construction practices that limit 

disturbances and we understand your time is valuable. We apologize 

for any inconvenience you may experience while we perform this 

necessary work. We appreciate your understanding and thank you for 

allowing us to continue to provide you with safe and reliable natural 

gas service. 

 Areas Affected  

 
1095 – 1002 Florida Lane 
1024 – 1009 Georgia Drive 
1038 – 1007 Alabama Drive 
1021 – 1011 Mobile Circle 
1698 – 1615 Virginia Drive 

 

 

 
Construction 
Ryan Whyte 
224.276.3589 
rwhyte@southernco.com 
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For Your Safety 

 
All Nicor Gas employees and 
contractors will have Nicor Gas, 
AGL Resources or Southern 
Company Gas-issued ID cards and 
will present them if requested. 

 Restore landscaping & pavement  

 
We understand that you value the 
appearance of your property. Nicor 
Gas, or one of its contractors, will 
restore landscaping and paving 
impacted by our construction to the 
condition in which we found it. 
Temporary restoration of some 
areas may be necessary until 
permanent restoration can be 
completed. 
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